
 

August 15, 2023 

VIA E-FILING 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn: Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Tatoosh Water Company Rate Increase 

Dear Executive Director, 

Tatoosh Water Company (TWC) is filing for a rate increase with an effective date of October 1, 2023. Included are 

the following items to fully support the filing. TWC’s water system identification number is 87189J. 

1) Cover Letter

2) Tariff. The proposed updated tariff pages with a proposal effective date of October 1, 2023.

3) Work Papers. UTC general rate case workbook.

4) Notice to Customers

Revenue Impact 

The net change to company is $59,290, or 36%. 

Metered Rate Service, ¾” $45.00 (11% increase) 

Non-Metered Rate Service $45.00 (11% increase) 

Fire Flow Service $45.00 (11% increase) 

Rate Case Justification 

TWC rates have not been addressed since 2021. It is essential that the system be running without help of our parent 

company.  

I appreciate your time and attention to this matter. Please contact me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Patty Childers 

Tatoosh Water Company 

14263 Calhoun Road 

Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

360-466-4443 x204
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